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October 12, 2012 
 
Mr. Matthew Le Grant 
Zoning Administrator 
Department of Consumer and Regulatory Affairs 
1100 Fourth Street, SW, Room 3102 
Washington, DC 20024 
 
Re: Facade redesign of 601-645 H Street, NE (Case #17521) 
 
Dear Zoning Administrator LeGrant, 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed1 meeting on October 11, 2012, our Advisory 
Neighborhood Commission (ANC) voted 6-0-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a quo-
rum) to support a redesigned facade for 601-645 H Street, NE. 
 
Kevin Roberts, of Jair Lynch Development Partners, has worked with ANC 6A for the past 
several months on the redesign of the structure's facade. We believe that the new facade is a 
much better fit for H Street while complying with the design requirements and standards of 
Sections 1324 and 1325 of the H Street Overlay. 
 
Please be advised that Commissioners Drew Ronneberg and David Holmes are authorized to 
act on behalf of ANC 6A for the purposes of this case. Commissioner Ronneberg can be 
reached by phone at 202-431-4305 or by email at ronneberg6a02@gmail.com. 
 
On behalf of the Commission, 

 
David Holmes 
Chair 

                                            
1 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on the anc6a-announce@yahoo.com email group and the ANC-
6A@yahoogroups.com listserv (not controlled by the ANC), and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag. 


